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Once again, thank you to our UNISON Teaching Assistants for
your support and patience during the assimilation process. We
are writing to you in order to provide an update on the
negotiations.

There are a small minority of schools where we need to conclude
discussions on anomalies that have arisen from the assimilation
process. Negotiations are progressing quickly and a further
series of UNISON cluster meetings have been organised as we
are very keen to provide further detail and discuss this with you.

All meetings will be 16:30 — 17:30:

. Tuesday 13™ June, Council Chamber, Crook Civic Centre

. Tuesday 13" June, St Bede’s Catholic School, Peterlee,
SR8 1DE

. Wednesday 14" June, Committee Room 2, County Hall,
Durham

. Wednesday 14" June, Sycamore Suite, Newton Aycliffe
Leisure Centre

. Thursday 15" June, Alun Armstrong Theatre, Stanley

. Friday 16" June, Teesdale Community Resource Hub,
Barnard Castle
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the public serwce union

Thinking of joining, contact us in the branch or you can

join on line at




